
 
 

 

April 2, 2020 

Coronavirus (COVID−19) situation update 

 

Dear SALT Com m unity, 

It has becom e clear that we are unable to plan concrete dates for our upcom ing productions for the near future. 

However, as soon as we are perm itted to safely open our doors and gather together again we plan to journey into 

the 100−Acre W oods with W INNIE THE POOH. Anyone who has already purchased tickets for our April dates will 

recieve a discount code to re−purchase tickets at no charge for our new dates as soon as they are released.  

W hat does this m ean for EVITA? About a m onth after W INNIE THE POOH we will perform  our epic production of 

EVITA. If you have already purchased tickets for EVITA in April, you will receieve a full refund as soon as we 

release new dates for perforam nces. W e hope you’ll join us and repurchase tickets! 

W hat does this m ean for THE LAST FIVE YEARS, which was scheduled for M ay? It will be m oved to Novem ber 

in place of the VARIETY SHOW . 

W hat does this m ean for Stagelight? Stagelight is currently engaged in virtual acting sessions and online video 

rehearsals and will perform  their production of THE M AGICAL LAND OF OZ as soon as SALT is able to open its 

doors. 

W hat does this m ean for the Playhouse for Preschoolers? W e are closing for at least 2 weeks and will not be 

charging our students for that tim e. 

W hat does this m ean for Annie Auditions? Video subm issions for children will now have a deadline of April 5. 

Adult Auditions will now also take place via video subm issions, with a deadline of April 5 (see our website for 

details). Callbacks will then take place as soon as SALT is able to open its doors. Perform ance dates will be 

announced as soon as possible. 

In the m eantim e we invite you to engae in our weekly Cooped Up Caberet each Thursday evening at 7pm  via our 

Facebook page. 

 

All the best, 

Lauren M cCom as 

 


